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Woodside Park's Scout group receives top honour
   
  
A momentous occasion occurred with a special presentation ceremony at Woodside Park synagogue.
Martin Russell, the Deputy Lieutenant for the London Borough of Barnet, came to present Howard
Cohen - a leader at the Cub Scout pack held at the synagogue - with his wood badge, a badge
recognising leadership training. This was a great achievement. Well done to Howard.

by Debra Morris, Group Scout Leader, 20th Finchley Scout Group
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